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Your Ref: TIT18-102171

Natasha Crudden
Transport Infrastructure Ireland
Parkgate Business Centre

Parkgate Street
Dublin 8
9th November 2018
Re:
Greater Dublin Drainage Project consisting of a new wastewater
treatment plant, sludge hub centre, orbital sewer,
outfall pipeline and regional biosolids storage facility.
Townlands of Clonshagh, Dubber & Newtown, Fingal County & Dublin
Dear Madam,

An Bord Pleanala has received your submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed development and
will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter.

The Board will revert to you in due course in respect of this matter.
Please be advised that copies of all submissions / observations received in relation to the application will be
made available for public inspection at the offices of Dublin City Council and Fingal County Council and at the

offices of An Bord Pleanéla when they have been processed by the Board.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the Board's
website: www.pleanala.ie.

If you have any queries in the meantime please contact the undersigned officer of the Board. Please quote the

above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or telephone contact with the
Board.

Yours faithfully,

AZI«M

Kieran Somers ' % E

Executive Officer
Direct Line:01-873 7107
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15 October 2018 Til18-102171 ABP-301908-18

(ref. on www.plealana.ie PLO6F.301908)

Re: Omitted Information
Strategic Infrastructure Development (SID) application for the Greater Dublin Drainage Project consisting
of a new regional wastewater treatment plant, sludge hub centre, orbital sewer, outfall pipeline and
regional biosolids storage facility in Fingal and Dublin City local authority areas.

Dear Secretary,
Transport Infrastructure Ireland (TIl} acknowledges receipt of omitted information in respect of the above project
circulated by the Agent on behalf of the applicant Irish Water.

The submission of this information was on foot of a request for same made to the applicant and circulated to Tl by
cover letter from An Bord Pleanala dated 6 September 2018.

The Authority has reviewed the information now submitted and wishes to advise that our position remains as set out
in our letter of 13 July 2018 and acknowledged by An Bord Pleanala 17 July 2018,

Tll also received the addendum to the associated notice of a compulsory purchase order. Separate submission will be
made in respect of that notice.

The Authority requests that the observations in our original submission are taken into consideration by the Board in
the assessment of this application.

Yours sincerely,

%@/

Natasha Crudden
Regulatory & Administration Unit

Préisediann BIE sonrai pearsanta a sholathraitear dé i gcomhréir lena Fhagra ar Chosaint Sonral atd ar fil ag www.ti.ie.
T processes perscnal data in accordance with its Data Protection Notice available at www.tii.ie.
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